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26 September 2018 

 

RE: Māpua Hall Society Grant Application 

 

Tēnā koe 

 

We write in support of the Māpua Hall Society’s grant application. The Māpua and Districts 
Community Association is one of many groups that hold regular meetings and events at the hall. 
However, the role we play in the community means that we aware of how extensively the hall is 
used for a broad range of community initiatives. 

The Māpua hall is an integral focus point for our community. The facilities it offers are essential for 
community members to interact and engage. It is highly utilised as an events centre, meeting area, 
community gym, art gallery and much more. While there are many volunteers, it is essential that a 
paid staff member is able to be resourced to ensure the efficient running of the hall, including 
management of bookings, facilities oversight, and general administration. 

The Māpua and Districts Community Association is proud to support this application of the hall, and 
is happy to be contacted if any further information is required. 

 

Ngā mihi nui 

 

 

 

Naomi Aporo 

On behalf of the Māpua and Districts Community Association Executive Team  

 

 


